April 18, 2022

Dear Grade 10 Parents and Guardians,

Greetings of Peace!

Today is the start of our completion week until April 20, 2022. In this regard, please find
below the pertinent information related to our preparations for the Grade 10 Moving Up
Ceremony.

Moving Up Ceremony

The Grade 10 Moving Up Ceremony will be on May 7, 2022, at 10:00 in the morning.
This will be done via Zoom Live Event and MS Teams Live Streaming. Students will be
joining via Zoom, while the parents and guardians may watch the live stream via MS
Teams.

A pre-registration form must be accomplished by your child using his/her DLSZ account.
The link will be sent to them through their class advisers next week.

Recognition of Achievement

We shall recognize the Top Ten Achievers of the Grade 10 batch. There will be no
Perfect Attendance and Exemplary Conduct Awardees as well as Subject Medalists.
However, those students who received academic awards for local and international
competitions shall be recognized as well.

Please find below the updated criteria that will be used to identify the said awardees:

% The Top Ten students shall be recognized for their academic achievement in the
Moving Up Ceremony.

% The students ranked as Top 1, Top 2 and Top 3 (With Highest Honors) will be
awarded the Gold, Silver, and Bronze medals, respectively. The Top 4 to 6 (With
High Honors) and the Top 7 to 10 (With Honors) will be awarded medals that
correspond to their rank. In addition, the Top 10 achievers will be awarded
certificates of recognition.

% The Top Ten students should have a grade of 85 or higher in any subject in any
term during their years in Grade 8, 9, and 10.

% The students must also have a grade of B or higher in Conduct, Homeroom,
and Activity in any term within the levels under consideration.

% The ranking shall be based on the following computation:
e Final average in Grade 8: 25%
e Final average in Grade 9: 25%
e Final average in Grade 10: 50%
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Awardees in Grade 10 must have attended Grades 8 to 10 in DLSZ.

Guidelines for the Zoom Live Event

As previously decided on, we shall be using the Zoom Live Event for this year’s Moving
Up Ceremony. To maintain the formality and order of the occasion, we expected
everyone to abide by the set guidelines that we will implement during the ceremony.
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Students must look presentable. Their hair must be properly groomed (not
covering the eyes) without long sideburns, mustache, goatee, or beard, and
wearing the prescribed attire for the event.

Once the student’s name is called during the awarding of certificates, the
parent/s, guardian/s, or any family representative/s (maximum of 2) are expected
to be beside the student with the video camera on and showing the upper half of
the body.

Family representatives are expected to wear semi-formal attire for the event.

No unnecessary gestures and inappropriate facial expressions are allowed to
preserve the solemnity of the ceremony.

Use a light-colored plain background for your video.

Click here for additional reference on Online Event Guidelines.

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation.

In St. La Salle,

Ms. Leah Magje T. Castillo
Junior High $¢hool Vice Principal

Noted by:

Br. Bernard S. Oca, FSC
President and High School Principal


https://bit.ly/3vopyLW

